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Little Falls School District
Announces Grade 5 Student Re-Registration Dates

The Little Falls Board of Education will be conducting the re-registration of all 2018-2019 5™
Grade Students. This re-registration process will provide parents with the opportunity to update
all student information for accuracy and to ensure the school district that all children presently
enrolled are legal residents of Little Falls and entitled to a “free public education.” With the
rising costs of educating a child today, the Board of Education can then ensure that Little Falls

residents are only paying for students domiciled in the township.

Please visit the Home Page of our district website and click on Re-Registration under News &

Announcements. Please print out the forms, complete, and return during one of our Re-
Registration Sessions. Be sure to bring with you the day of re-registration, an original and

one copy of each document required.
All Re-Registration Sessions will take place in the Board of Education Office at School #1 on the
following dates and times:

Thursday, August 9, 2018 9:00am — 2:30pm

Wednesday, August 15,2018  9:00am — 2:30pm

Tuesday, August 21, 2018 5:00pm — 7:00pm

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Andrea Marchesani at 973-256-7371.
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